Report to the Union of National Defence Employees (UNDE) National Executive (NE) for the Infrastructure and Environment (IE) Level 1 organization as well as the Real Property Operations (RP Ops)

Spring 2019

“No report for this period”

At the time of writing a request for a UMCC was made and it should be held in late June.

Respectfully submitted by T. Mark Miller Vice President for British Columbia (VP/BC)
